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4th September 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
‘Meet the Teacher’ 

 
 
IMPORTANT!  
 
On Wednesday 18th September 2019, there is an opportunity for parents to visit their 
child’s classroom and meet their new teacher.  All teachers will be in their own 
classroom and will deliver an informative presentation (see times below). There will also 
be an opportunity for you to speak to the teacher afterwards and ask any questions.  
This is a very important meeting because the teacher will set out standards, routines 
and timetables for the year ahead and I hope that all parents will be able to attend. 
 
Times of the presentations are as follows: 
 
Foundation Stage 3:30pm 

Classes 1 & 2   4.00pm 

Classes 3, 4   4:30pm 

Classes 5 & 6   5.00pm 

 
Each presentation will last no longer than 30 minutes. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Caroline Jobling 
Headteacher 


